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FEBRUARY 25, 2018 
THE SECOND  SUNDAY OF LENT   

Are you a new parishioner or visiting for the first time? 
Welcome! Please introduce yourself to one of the priests. We invite you to  
become an active participant of our parish community and welcome you. 
Please take a census envelope from the racks at each exit or contact the Parish 
Office for one.  

Upcoming Events: 
 

Parish Mission: 
March 5,6, & 7 
 

Tenebrae: 
March 13 - 7pm 
 

St. Patrick's Luncheon 
March 19 –12:00pm 
   
Stations of the Cross: 
Fridays at 12:15 & 7:00pm       
during Lent 

 

Stay connected with your parish family! 
We are so glad you are here with us at Holy Cross! We invite you to connect with our 
community. Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to get the latest news, photos 
and stories or subscribe to our weekly bulletin brief delivered right to your inbox. Visit 
www.holycrossdewitt.org/connect to see how! 

Mass Times 

Daily Mass:           7:45am 
  
Saturday Mass:       4:00pm 

Penance at 3:00pm 

Sunday Mass:           7:30am
                   9:00am
                             11:30am 

Choir sings at 11:30 Mass 

Readings for the Week 
Monday:  Dn 9:4b-10/ Ps 79:8, 9, 11 and 13 [cf. 103:10a]/ Lk 6:36-38 
Tuesday:  Is 1:10, 16-20/Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21 and 23 [23b]/ Mt 23:1-12 
Wednesday:  Jer 18:18-20/ Ps 31:5-6, 14, 15-16 [17b]/ Mt 20:17-28 
Thursday:  Jer 17:5-10/ Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [40:5a]/ Lk 16:19-31 
Friday:   Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a/ Ps 105:16-17, 18-19, 20-21 [5a]/ Mt 21:33-43, 45-46 
Saturday:  Mi 7:14-15, 18-20/ Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12 [8a]/ Lk 15:1-3, 11-32  
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Sunday, February 25th Second Sunday of Lent 
 7:30 AM George Hellmer/ Marybeth Petrell 
 9:00 AM Kathleen Rowe Vita/ Passonno Family 
11:30 AM Ned Schepp/ Betty & John Galletta  
      (Youth Mass)  
Monday, February 26th   
 7:45 AM Mary Griffin/ Pat & Elaine Ryan 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Tuesday, February 27th  
 7:45 AM People of Holy Cross 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Wednesday, February 28th  
 7:45 AM  George Pandelly/ Brenda Casinella & Family 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Thursday, March 1st  
 7:45 AM James Brown, Sr./ Wife & Children 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Friday, March 2nd  
 7:45 AM Mass League 
 9:15 AM Regan Shetsky/ Mark, Kelly & Gavin  
    (School Mass) 
 8:15 AM - 3:00PM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
12:15 PM Stations of the Cross - Church 
 6:30 PM First Friday Mass for Young Adults 
 7:00 PM Stations of the Cross - Church 
Saturday, March 3rd   
 4:00 PM Martha Egan/ Friends 
Sunday, March 4th  - Third Sunday of Lent 
 7:30 AM Frank Barrilla/ Frank & Doug 
 9:00 AM  John F. Blasi/ Dr. Vincent DiMento 
11:30 AM Raymond Blake/ Patty & Tom Quartier 

Week of  February 25th
 

 

Sanctuary Lamp 
In Memory of: Genevieve Bardenett 

Requested by:  Kevin Pristash 
 

Host & Wine 
In Memory of :  Bill Byron 
Requested by:  Mom & Dad 

First Friday Mass League Enrollment 
 

Anthony DeAngelis ~ Family 
Maureen Tessier ~ Holy Cross Staff 

Andrew Miller ~ Doris & Frank Arkinson 
Margaret Bersani/ Engle & Sportelli Families 

 

PLANNED GIVING  FOR OUR PARISH 
 

Please consider our parish through: 

 Your Will or Trust 

 Retirement Assets 

 Life Insurance Policies 
A Life Income Gift which will provide you with payments for life 
and ultimately will benefit our parish. 
 

 
 
 

YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT   
 

Your goodness is exceptional ~ Thank you! 

         

 Collection of  February 18:     $19,035.75 
 Churches in Eastern Europe:  $  1,644.46 
 Black & Native American:      $  1,670.13 

  

  Enjoy the Convenience of Electronic Giving 
  Credit card and electronic donations are now possible through the          
Holy Cross website:  www.holycrossdewitt.org/give 

 

http://www.holycrossdewitt.org/give
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Divine Mercy Cenacle  
 

Join us for the Divine Mercy Cenacle.  There 
are two groups (one at 9:00 AM & one at 
6:30pm) that meet for a weekly study on Divine 
Mercy using the Diary of St. Faustina.  Jesus 
appeared to Sr. Faustina Kowalska and shared 
with her His great love and mercy for all human-
kind, especially sinners. If you are interested 
contact :  Soraya Andrews (sryazmhash@hotmail.com). or Julie 
Sheridan (julie@holycrossdewitt.org, 315-446-0473).    

Programs for Lent 
 

Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible - w/ Jeff Cavins  
8 week Small Group Sessions - register at http://
www.holycrossdewitt.org/umb or call the parish office. 
Workbook cost $10 . Bring your workbook if you are a repeat 
participant.  Meets Tuesday Evenings 6:30 -8:00 with Dc. Dare 
Dutter as the facilitator in Yeazel Hall.  Still time to join. 
 

Day of Reflection–  with Deacon Dare Dutter on Monday,  
February 26 from 10:00AM to 2:00PM in Yeazel Hall. Cost $11 
which includes lunch from Brooklyn Pickle.  Call Jo (315-446-
3328) for a reservation & food choice.     
  

Monday Book Group for Women 
Meets on Mondays thru March 26th, 6:45pm-8:15pm with Beth 
Schafer as facilitator in room 12.  We will be reading & discuss-
ing the Days of Deepening Friendship by Vinita Hampton 
Wright.  A book that will deepen our prayer lives and lead us into 
reflection on our relationship with God. 
 

Part II The Spirituality of Saint Paul: A Lenten Study 
     This Lent "The Spirituality of Saint Paul” sessions presented 
for Advent will conclude with three additional studies that ex-
plore Faith & Renewal in Christ, Community: Spirit & Body of 
Christ, & the Goal of Spiritual Life according to Saint Paul.  The 
lessons will be led by David Hines & will take place on  Mondays 
from 7 to 8:30 pm Feb. 26, March 5 & 12  in Yeazel Hall. 
    For those who were in part I we will use the same books.  You 
do not have to be in part I to join the sessions.  If you are joining 
for the first time there will be a $16.00 registration fee, checks 
made out to Holy Cross, or cash to cover the cost of materials by 
Father Patrick Hartin.  Contact the Holy Cross office or 
DVHines51@aol.com (please make sure that “51” is in the  
address) to let us know you are interested.  
 

Sandwiches for the Men’s Shelter 
Anyone who is available can help us to make sandwiches in 
Yeazel Hall on Tuesday, March 6th, March 20th, 8:15-9:15am.  
You may also donate food items or make the delivery to the shel-
ter.   Stop by or contact Beth@holycrossdewitt.org 
 
 

Faith Formation Programs 
     Elementary classes (1st – 4th)  
Lent for Kids 2018 booklet with daily thoughts, activities & pray-
ers; Stations of the Cross       
     Middle School - Penance Service during Lent, grade-level 
Service Projects 
  

Holy Cross School 
Lent for Kids 2018 booklet- daily thoughts, activities &  

prayers; Penance Service for grades 3-6 
 

Youth Ministry 

 AIM meets on Monday nights from 7:00 to 8:30pm 
(2/26, 3/5, 3/12, 3/19, 3/26) 

     Holy Week: 3/29 - Thursday night foot washing with Church 
hopping Adoration, Gannon’s ice cream 3/ 30 - 2:00 Service fol-
lowed by movie “Passion”, pizza, & Stations 

 

“Best Lent Ever” -with Matthew Kelly.  Free online daily medi-
ation/reflection/inspiration.  Sign up at Bestlentever.com. 

  

Ignite 2017 Men’s Conference 
Saturday, March 24th at SRC Arena.  An amazing day that 

will have a tremendous impact on you.  Registration & Infor-
mation at www.ignitecatholicmen.org 

Masses and Devotions 
 

Stations of the Cross 
We will have the Stations of the Cross every Friday at 
12:15pm. And 7:00pm (except Good Friday) 
 

Daily Mass:  7:45am - (Church) 
 

Weekend Masses:   
 Saturday 4:00pm 
 Sunday:  7:30am, 9:00am, 11:30am 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: (Chapel) 
 Weekdays:  8:15am to 3:00pm  
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: (Church)  
 Wednesdays:  (3/7, 3/21) 7:00-8:00pm   
 

Adoration Hour:  (Chapel) 
 Wednesdays:  2/28, 3/14, 3/28) 7:00-8:00pm   

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   
“Light Is on For You” - Monday, March 26 ~ 4-7pm 
Confessions - Tuesday, March 27 ~ 4-7pm 
Saturdays ~ 3:00pm (except March 31) 

LENTEN PARISH MISSION:          
March 5, 6 & 7  
with Fr. Richard (Dick) Gielow, C.M. 
We welcome Fr. Dick’s return to Holy Cross.  
We pray that all will participate in what is sure 
to be an inspirational Parish Mission & that you 
will make attending this year’s Parish Mission a  
priority for you & your family.   
     The heart of this year’s Parish Mission is the 
celebration of Eucharist each evening (Monday, Tuesday & 
Wednesday, 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM) with the mission talk—an ex-
tended homily - incorporating the theme and daily focus.  All are 
welcome and encouraged to attend!  
 Monday– Can I count on you to TRUST? 
 Tuesday - Can I count on you to FORGIVE? 
 Wednesday - Can I count on you to FOLLOW ME? 

Holy Cross Mom's Group Lenten Study 
Meets on Tuesdays thru April 3rd, 8-9:00pm. We will be 
reading & discussing Days of Deepening Friendship by Vin-
ita Hampton Wright. The small group will meet at 
a parishioners home. Please contact Maria Podbelski at 
mjpodbelski@gmail.com to join! 

mailto:sryazmhash@hotmail.com
mailto:julie@holycrossdewitt.org
tel:(315)%20446-0473
mailto:DVHines51@aol.com
http://www.ignitecatholicmen.org
mailto:mjpodbelski@gmail.com


February 25, 2018                                                 The Second Sunday Of Lent                              page 4 

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES  
 

Sunday, February 25th   
School Raffle Ticket Sale - Gathering Area 
Brady Bread Sale 
  9:00 AM RCIA - room 11 
10:15 AM Adult Ministry - room 12 
Monday, February 26th  
10:00 AM Day of Reflection - Yeazel Hall 
 6:45 PM Women’s Book Study - Yeazel Hall 
 7:00 PM AIM - Youth Room 
 7:00 PM Spirituality of St. Paul - room 11 
Tuesday, February 27th  
 6:45 AM High School Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
10:00 AM Exploring God’s Word - room 9  
  1:00 PM Monthly Movie - Yeazel Hall 
 6:30 PM  Unlocking the Mystery of the Bible - Yeazel Hall  
Wednesday, February 28th  
 6:45 AM Middle School Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
 9:00 AM Virtus Recertification - Yeazel Hall 
10:00 AM Small Christian Community - Member’s Home 
10:30 AM Mom’s Group - room 5 
 4:00 PM Children’s Choir Rehearsal - Choir Room 
 4:30 PM Virtus Recertification - Yeazel Hall 
 6:00 PM Step Meeting - Yeazel Hall 
 7:00 PM NA & Nar-Anon Mtgs. - Yeazel Hall  
 7:00 PM Adoration Hour- Chapel 
Thursday, March 1st 

 7:45 AM Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
 9:00 AM Divine Mercy Cenacle - room 2 
 1:00 PM Knitting Group - room 11  
 6:30 PM Divine Mercy Cenacle - room 9 
 7:00 PM Choir Rehearsal - Choir Room 
 7:00 PM Men’s Book Group  - room 11 
Friday, March 2nd 

 7:45 AM Elementary Faith Formation - Yeazel Hall 
12:15 PM Stations of the Cross - Church 
 7:00 PM Stations of the Cross - Church  
Saturday, March 3rd   - Food Giving Weekend 
 3:00 PM Penance - Church 
 4:00 PM Girl Scout Cookie Sale - Gathering Area 
Sunday, March 4th  - Food Giving Weekend             
Girl Scout Cookie Sale - Gathering Area 
  9:00 AM RCIA - room 11  
10:15 AM Adult Ministry - room 12 
12:45 PM Confirmation “Come & See” Tour meet in Yeazel Hall 
 1:30 PM Concert - Church 

Monthly Movie  
Tuesday, February 27 at 1:00pm.  

 

This month’s movie selection is “Hidden Figures” - 
the incredible untold story of Katherine Johnson, 
Dorothy Vaughan & Mary Jackson who are brilliant 
African-American women working at NASA.  The 
visionary trio crossed all gender & racial lines & 
inspired generations.  Movie is free & is held in 
Yeazel Hall.  All are invited. 

Knitting Group  
 

We will meet on Thursday, March 1st –1PM down-
stairs in Yeazel Hall - room 11. All are welcome.  

Holy Cross School News 

YAM - First Friday Mass 

March 2
nd

 at 6:30PM 
 

All Young Adults are invited to the First Friday Mass which will 
be held in the Chapel at Holy Cross Church.  Fellowship will 
follow downstairs in Yeazel Hall.  Questions?  Contact Rosemary 
Avila, Director of Young Adult Ministry  
rosemary@holycrossdewitt.org. 

Men’s Book Group 
 

There is a group of men of our parish who are meeting on Thurs-
day nights to read and talk about their faith.  We are reading  
Jesus and the Jewish Roots of the Eucharist  by Brant Pitre  
Meeting dates are on Thursdays 3/1, and  3/15.  All meetings are 
at 7pm in room 11.  If you have questions, please call Deacon 
Dare Dutter at 446-0473 or email him at ddutter@twcny.rr.com.  

    21st Annual Holy Cross PTA Dinner Auction Raffle     

“It Could Happen To You” 
$25.00 per ticket – only 2,000 will be sold! 

1st prize - $12,000   2nd prize - $7,500   
3rd prize - $5,500 

Tickets will be sold after Masses on Feb-
ruary 24th and 25th 

Look for our table in the lobby! 
Visit our website:  hcschooldewitt.ejoinme.org/raffle2018 

2017 Tax Contribution Statements 
 

If you wish to have a tax statement sent to your home, please fill 
out the form below.  You may put it in the collection basket or 
drop it off at the office.  You may also email the information to 
Peg@holycrossdewitt.org.  Requested statements will be sent out 
upon request.  
 
Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ____________________________________________ 

Syracuse Right To Life Oratory Contest is Saturday, April 7 at 
Noon at Holiday Inn, 441 Electronics Parkway, Liverpool.  
Speakers
research or Euthanasia.  First contest:  high school sophomores.  
$50 to the winner.  Second contest for high school juniors & 
seniors.  Cash prize:  1st
application call Jim Dooher 446

Sale 
Next Weekend 

 

The Holy Cross Brownie 
Girl Scouts will be sell-
ing cookies before and 

after each Mass March 3rd and 4th.  They will be donating 10% of 
all sales to the Holy Cross School Educate-A-Child fund.  People 
wishing to purchase cookies and then donate them can do 
so.  The girls will be making weekly deliveries of donated cook-
ies to the Dorothy Day House Shelter for Women. 

Moms Group 
Holy Cross Mom’s Group is a group that seeks to provide fellow-
ship for moms with young children in the parish and give young 
children an opportunity to play together in a nurturing environ-
ment. The group meets weekly on Wednesdays at 10:30am, either 
at the church, a parishioners home or an outdoor park. Kids of 
any age are invited to come along with their moms. Communica-
tion is done through email. If you’d like to join us or be added to 
the email list, please email Maria Podbelski 
at mjpodbelski@gmail.com. 

mailto:ddutter@twcny.rr.com
mailto:mjpodbelski@gmail.com
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Prayers Are Requested For……. 
 

Diana Arnold, Anna Barbra, Dr. 
Ann Bishop, Leana Mae Bonnell, 
Margaret Bridges, Roseann Brown, 
Mary Cargin, David Carr, Caylee, 
Sue Ciccone, Mary Cook, Linda 

Cote', Donald Conan, Christopher DeChick, Carol Dwyer, Bob Egan, 
Ricco Gauf, Katie Glisson, Richard Griffin, Yvonne Grocott, Paula 
Giuliano, Elaine Hill, Nancy Hogan, Ethan Johnson, Susan Keller, 
Jane Koszulka,  John Laura, Brian Letiecq, Austin & Tres Mahan,  
Gail Moloney, Rory Lennon, Penny Locke,  Edward Loftus, 
Dominick M., Angela Martin, Mary Mayle, Lucy McLean, Monica 
Miranda, John F. Moltion, Faith Muller, Stephen Oliva, Belva Owen, 
Deanna Peters, Jane Pigott, Wayne Queor, Mona Rawles, Martha 
Rossi, Jennifer Satalin, Finn S. Schafran, Ruth Schafran, Rosalie 
Scipione, Dawn Simmonds, Kay Simon, Joseph Smith, Stephen 
Smith, Rita Smooker, Eleanor Sullivan, Christine Suski, Shelly 
Tortora, Martin Vasick, P.J. Vaughan, Joseph Wilczynski, Thomas 
Wildburg, Kristen Woodmansee, Steve Yarnell, Jr. 

If you would like us to add someone to this list, please call the 
office or email Peg@holycrossdewitt.org. We will keep them on 
for three months unless you notify us otherwise.  Thank you. 

Food Giving Weekend is Next Weekend  
 
 

Please help our friends who are in need of food 
by bringing your non-perishable food items to 
any of the Masses.  Thank you in advance for 
your  donations. 

Moving?    
 

If your future plans include a change of address; would you 
please contact the Parish Office?  You may call 315-446-0473 or 
email Peg@holycrossdewitt.org with your new address.   

Faith in Action 
For more information or to volunteer, contact Beth 

Schafer:  315-416-4576 or beth@holycrossdewitt.org 

Augustine Institute Lighthouse Catholic Media Kiosk 
 

CD: Who Do You Say That I Am?  by Bishop Robert Barron  

 

Fr. Barron illuminates with conviction that Jesus of Nazareth is 
the promised Messiah and revelation of God become man. He 
shows how Jesus fulfills the four tasks of the Messiah according 
to the Old and New Testaments and how the living legacy of 
Christ is proclaimed by the Church. 
 

Comment: “Some of Father’s comments were so eye-opening 
and foundational that I wish I would have considered them long 
ago.” ~James - Mentor, OH;  “A beautiful CD for anyone who 
may struggle with doubt.”~ Monica - Wichita, KS 

:FORMED 
 

Study:  Forgiven:   Where are you? 
Read:  Meditations For Lent 
 Family:  Forgiven:  How to Make a Good Confession 
 

Have you registered for Formed yet?   You'll receive amazing 
Catholic audios, videos, downloadable books and studies.   Sign 
up now through your parish subscription.  The code for Holy 
Cross is PCMV2Q 

Pastoral Care Ministry 
 

Jesus tells us:  “Whatsoever you do 
for the least of my brothers & sis-
ters, you do it for me…  When I was 
ill, you visited me and cared for 
me.”  Would you be interested in 

visiting the sick & homebound parishioners of Holy Cross?  Our 
Pastoral Care Ministry serves over two hundred sick & home-
bound people who are our brothers & sisters in Christ.  If you are 
available for this most blessed and sacred ministry, please contact 
Claude Pilon at 315-632-4517 or cpilon@twcny.rr.com. 

Our heavenly Father always listens to his children who cry out to 
him in pain and anguish; ‘he heals the brokenhearted, and binds 
up their wounds’ (Ps 147:3). I launch a heartfelt appeal that we 
too may listen to this cry and each, according to his or her own 
conscience before God, can ask: “What can I do for peace?”  
  Pope Francis, Angelus, February 4, 2018 
 

Brady Bread for sale after Mass this week! 

Please consider supporting Brady Faith Center programs Jail 

Ministry and Pedals to Possibilities through your donation or $3 

purchase of a loaf of whole wheat raisin bread.  
 

Neighbors Helping Neighbors:   

Do you need help with a task that you find difficult, but might be 

easy for someone else? To request help from NHN, call Beth: 

315-416-4576. The Neighbors Helping Neighbors email list of-

fers many ways to help & support fellow parishioners. Your ex-

perience with hiring help, or a few minutes of your time can be a 

gift to a neighbor! Sign up to receive emails about neighbors in 

need of help with small chores or a few meals: helpingneigh-

bors@holycrossdewitt.org  
 

Samaritan Center Volunteers: 

Holy Cross families & friends are invited to help at one of our 

Samaritan Center dinners. The time commitment is approximate-

ly 3 hours on a Sunday afternoon. To sign up to help with our 

2018 dinners on March 11th, May 6th or June 3rd, contact Rick 

Coughlin philiprcoughlin@gmail.com 
 

Dorothy Day Shelter Hot Meals:  

Holy Cross Faith in Action has committed to providing a one 

dish hot meal to Dorothy Day House on the third weekend of 

each month. Thank you to Michelle Engle & Fay Gunn for do-

nating a meal in January & in February, respectively. The meals 

provide comfort and nourishment to women & children seeking 

emergency housing at our local shelter. The shelter houses up to 

18 individuals and is seeking a one dish meal for clients on Sat-

urdays at 5:30pm. These meals are a huge help to shelter staff 

who are managing the many urgent needs of families in their 

care. Meals can be delivered ahead of time with reheating in-

structions. If you would like to sign up for a month, please con-

tact Suann Genecco: sgenecco@twcny.rr.com 

 

Refugee Assistance Committee Meeting:  

Tuesday, March 20th, 7pm 

Join us! Our refugee assistance committee will discuss the needs 

of the clothing closet at Refugee Resettlement, ongoing visits to 

the refugee family we have befriended, and plans for an upcom-

ing potluck dinner. For more info: beth@holycrossdewitt.org 

https://usccb.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=75c0c9953e20885f1295adc0f&id=9131a91d8e&e=9b288e1da1
mailto:helpingneighbors@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:helpingneighbors@holycrossdewitt.org
mailto:philiprcoughlin@gmail.com
mailto:sgenecco@twcny.rr.com
mailto:beth@holycrossdewitt.org
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MASS  LECTORS  EUCH. MIN.  EUCH. MIN. ALTAR SERVERS USHERS –B 

Saturday, 4:00 PM Jim Dooher H1 Terry Dooher CH1    

  H2 Priest CH2   Dennis Cole 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Michael Krisak 

  H4  Mary Dougherty CH4     

  

  
 

 

Sunday, 7:30AM  Paul Mooney H1 Richard Wright CH1   Ed Coolican 

  H2 Priest CH2   Tony Ebersole 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Len Smith 

  H4 Theresa Beaty CH4   Charles Stepneski 

      

Sunday, 9:00 AM  David Thompson H1 Michele Kretsch CH1  Connor Gleasman Tom Kenah 

  H2 Priest CH2  Oliver Gleasman Ray Moade 

  H3 Deacon CH3  Joshua Gleasman Ed Purcell 

  H4 Catherine Muller CH4   Joe McCaffrey 

  

 
 

  

Sunday, 11:30AM  Ellyn Lubel H1 Joan Snyder CH1  Ryan Walker Donald Brown 

  H2 Priest CH2  Owen Demetros Neil Bourcy 

  H3 Deacon CH3   Peg Foraker 

  H4 Nancy Tourville CH4   Wayne Queor 

       

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES SCHEDULE ~ WEEKEND OF March  3rd & 4th 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism ~ Please call the Par ish Office  Marriage ~ Please make an appointment  Penance ~ Saturday, 3:00PM 
       to make arrangements              with a priest at least 6 months 
                   Classes required for 1st child’s Baptism                     prior to wedding  

†To request either the Anointing of the Sick or  Communion to the Sick please call the Parish Office.†   

HOLY CROSS PARISH  
4112 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

Church Office – Phone: 315 446-0473, FAX: 315 446-7608 
Website: holycrossdewitt.org   ■   E-Mail: info@holycrossdewitt.org 

 

PARISH INFORMATION  
■ Please notify the Parish Office when a parishioner or  
family member is confined to home, hospitalized, or entering a  
nursing home.  Hospitals no longer notify us of a patient’s admittance. 
Also, please notify us with change of:  address, phone number or email.  
■Bulletin items need to be in the parish office no later than Monday at 
9am for the upcoming weekend.  (holiday deadline will change)  
E-mail preferred; please send to: peg@holycrossdewitt.org  
■Hearing impaired ear phones are available in the Robing Room in the 
front lobby.  
■Pregnant and Need Help?  Please call Catholic Charities 424-1800 

 

HOLY CROSS SCHOOL  
4200 E. Genesee St., DeWitt, NY 13214 

School Office – Phone: 315 446-4890, FAX: 315 446-4799 
Website: hcschooldewitt.org 

E-Mail: moleary@syrdiocese.org 
 

Staff ~ Name and Title  
Martha O’Leary, School Principal  
Joanne Markert  -  Administrative Assistant, Nina Walters  -  Nurse  

Holy Cross Parish Staff ~ Name, Title and Phone Extension  
 

Rev. John J. Kurgan, Pastor, ext. 15  
Rev. Charles S. Vavonese, Weekend Homilist  
Deacon Dare Dutter, ext. 16 
Deacon Nathan Gunn, ext. 16 
Rosemary Avila, Young Adult Ministry ext. 20 
Ernest J. Camerota, Director of Music, ext. 38  
Kathy Darcy, Maintenance 
Tammy Gunn, Youth Ministry, ext. 19  
Patty Kirwan, Administrative Assistant ext. 10 
Dan Littlepage, Director of Technology, ext. 33 
Leigh C. Marquis, Director of Finance & Human Resources, ext. 24  
Maureen McManus, Sacristan 
Stephen Nepil, Dir. Faith Formation 7-12 & Confirmation ext. 18 
Peg Olson, Office Manager & Administrative Assistant, ext. 22  
Beth Schafer, Director of Faith in Action Ministry, ext. 13  
Carla Semmel, Faith Formation Assistant, ext. 32 
Julie Sheridan, Dir. Faith Formation 1-6 & Evangelization, ext. 12 
Matt Stano,  Maintenance 
Cathy Young, Maintenance 
 


